
Fire River Announces Shares Transferred to NEX

VANCOUVER, Oct. 9, 2014 /CNW/ - Fire River Gold Corp. (TSXV: FAU),  (FSE: FWR) (the "Company" or "Fire River") announces that the TSX Venture Exchange
has transferred the Company's shares to NEX. In accordance with TSX Venture Policy 2.5, the Company has not maintained the requirements for a TSX Venture
Tier 2 company.  Therefore, effective at the opening on Friday, October 10, 2014, the Company's listing will transfer to NEX, the Company's Tier classification
will change from Tier 2 to NEX, and the Filing and Service Office will change from Vancouver to NEX. The trading symbol for the Company will change from
FAU to FAU.H. There is no change in the Company's name, no change in its CUSIP number and no consolidation of capital.  The symbol extension differentiates
NEX symbols from Tier 1 or Tier 2 symbols within the TSX Venture market. Further to the Exchange Bulletins dated March 7, 2014 and March 24, 2014, trading in
the shares of the Company will remain suspended.
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Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility
for the adequacy or accuracy of this release
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For further information: Email: info@firerivergold.com, Telephone: (775) 401 1183, www.firerivergold.com
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